
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 1, 1996 

 

Dr. Douglas Ubelaker 

Curator of Physical Anthropology 

National Museum of Natural History 

Smithsonian Institution 

Tenth Street and Constitution Avenue, N.W., MRC 112 

Washington, D.C. 20560 

 

Dear Dr. Ubelaker: 

 

I want to thank you again for your examination of President Kennedy’s autopsy photographs and 

X-rays at the National Archives on January 26.  Your observations were of great benefit to me and to 

the other members of the Review Board’s staff who were present in helping us understand the forensic 

evidence. 

 

We are continuing our work and we remain very interested in any other observations or insights that 

you might have. 

 

Once more, thanks for your assistance and the generous contribution of your time. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


